ANNIVERSARY

Dear LRHS Band Families and Alumni,

Happy 25" Anniversary Leesville Band! Looking at all the trophies in the band room, MPA plaques lining the walls, exceptional
Band Directors, the many band trips and experiences the students have had, the hard work of parents helping the Bands Club
over the decades, it has been an amazing 25 years! We could not have such a successful bands program without dedicated
volunteers and financial support from the current band families, Alumni and the Leesville Community. A huge Thank You to all.

As we start the next 25 years, the Bands Club has the challenge of replacing aging instruments from 1993 that are beyond repair
as well as purchasing additional instruments as the band continues to grow. This year, the goal is to raise $11K for the purchase
of a new tenor saxophone and to replace a marching sousaphone. The Bands Club relies heavily on donations through the
Capital Campaign to secure funding for these large instrument purchases. Senior Parents, this is a wonderful way to pay tribute
and give a shout out to your senior while making a difference to the band.

Please consider a tax deductible donation to support the Band for another 25 amazing years. Donations in any amount are greatly
appreciated. However, the following levels of donations will receive special recognition in all LRHS Band Concert Programs
this school year. Donations must be received by December 4th to be included in the Winter Concert program. Make the most of
your donation with a corporate matching gift too.

Recognition Levels

Captain $250+
Lieutenant $100
Sergeant $75
Corporal $50

If interested, please send the following donor information and your donation check — made payable to
LRHS Bands Club - C/O Mia Batz — LRHS Bands Club President, 9309 Carlswood Ct, Raleigh, NC 27613.

LRHS Bands Club 2017-18 Capital Fund Campaign

(Donations must be received by December 4th to be listed in the Winter Concert program)

Name phone No.
Address
Email Address Donation Amount $ Check #

If recognition level, indicate name(s) to be listed in the program. If Alumnus, please include year graduated.

*All gifts are tax deductible.

For more information or questions, please contact the Bands Director, Alyssa Montgomery - amontgomery@wecpss.net
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